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1) General faculty comments in response to survey: 

�x What can be done to increase the return rate? 

�x How much of this is due to teachers adjusting to new standards? 

�x Note that 16-17 was an especially challenging group of candidates made (Dr. Kemper).  We have been aware of this problem for years and the final work towards 
resolving was the TT hire. 

�x Questions 12 and 18 are low on both surveys . 

�x 



9. Continue conversation about how to discuss “poor” or “outdated” MT practices.  Future faculty 
meetings  


